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HORSE SLEIGH RIDES
27 January 2019

This Sunday (27.01.2019), between 11.00 a.m. and 1.00 p.m., it will be possible to participate in
a sleigh ride in the Open Air Village Museum (it is included in the price of the ticket). This day we
would also like to invite all our visitors to a bonfire (don’t forget to bring your own provisions).

The waiting time depends on the number of participants.

*The organization of this sleigh ride will be dependent on weather conditions.
Tickets: adult ticket 12 z1, reduced ticket 6 z}

We also encourage to bring one’s own sled to a winter walk through the Museum.

**The tavern situated on the premises of our museum is closed during the winter season.
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